
Sponsorship PACKAGES 

Film Music 

1. Exclusive title sponsor with 
Exclusivity to Brand 

2. Large logo prominently dis-
played on event materials, 
websites, and promotional 
items. 

3. Link to sponsor website on 
event website 

4. Mention in press releases. 

5. On-site signage including ban-
ners, posters, and other signage 
displayed at the event venue.  

6. Merchandise table at event to 
display promotional items 

7. VIP tickets and seating for up 
to 10  

8. Meet and Greet with the at-
tending celebrities. 

9. Separate screen card at event. 

Soul Title Sponsor Co- Title Sponsors Individual Sponsors 

1. Exclusivity to Brand 

2. Large logo prominently dis-
played on event materials, 
websites, and promotional 
items. 

3. Link to sponsor website on 
event website 

4. Mention in press releases. 

5. On-site signage including ban-
ners, posters, and other signage 
displayed at the event venue.   

6. Merchandise table at event to 
display promotional items. 

7. VIP tickets and seating for up 
to 5 

8. Meet and Greet with the at-
tending celebrities. 

9. Large screen card at event.  

1. Exclusivity to Brand 

2. Small logo displayed on event 
materials, websites, and promo-
tional items. 

3. Link to sponsor website on 
event website 

4. Shared merchandise table at 
event to display promotional 
items.  

5. Table top signage at event 
venue.  

6. Meet and greet with the at-
tending celebrities.  

7. VIP tickets and seating for 2 

8. Logo on shared screen card at 
event.  

Sax Media Group, LLC presents 


